
 

 

 

 
 

Former AVP Jeff Lamb fully retired in June 2018, but wanted to transfer 

his Dal iPhone to a personal account. He says Mike Power, the FM IT 

Desktop Support Technician made the transfer pain-free. Jeff says he 

appreciated that Mike made the calls on Monday, which smoothed out 

the process. In one sentence, Jeff says, “it was a really successful 

cellphone transfer.” 

 

Jeffrey Lamb 

Former FM AVP 

 

 

Mike Made a Successful 

Cellphone Transfer 


